
Poinsettia Fundraiser 

 
 We are again selling poinsettias this Christmas.       
Ravensbergen greenhouses in the Niagara region are 
again our supplier. The flowers are sold through our 
school cash online and  by each grade 8 student to help 
prepare for their year end trip to Camp Celtic. We are 
offering 6, 8, or 10” pots in either red, white, pink  or 
marblestar. The money raised will offset the cost of 
each student’s yearend trip. If you ordered last 
Christmas, you will remember how beautiful these 
plants were.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

Mr. Pettifer and the Grade 8’s 

  


